
 
 

 

John Kelly, Chief Financial Officer to take Extended Leave for Medical Reasons. 

 

July 31st, 2020: Oneview Healthcare Plc wishes to notify that Chief Financial Officer, John Kelly is taking 

a period of extended leave for medical reasons and will be temporarily relinquishing all duties with 

the company.  John has been an instrumental and highly respected colleague for the past 8 years and 

we look forward to his speedy recovery and return to work. 

Helena D’Arcy has been appointed as acting Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary with 

immediate effect.   

Helena D’Arcy joined Oneview in 2018 as Group Financial Controller. Helena is a chartered accountant 

and trained and qualified with KPMG.  She is a Fellow of Chartered Accountants Ireland (FCA). 

Previously, Helena held senior finance management roles with public companies, including NTR plc, 

and medium sized international technology companies. 

 

 


